
 

 

 

 

 

DATE: January 9, 2013 

 

TO:  Lane Community College Board of Education 

 

FROM: Don McNair 

  Executive Dean, Academic Affairs 

 

RE:  Highlights that are featured as part of the Board Report 

              

 

 

Advanced Technology: 
Contact: Patrick O’Connor, Dean, Advanced Technology, o’Connorp@lanecc.edu, 541/463-5710 

 

Margaret Robertson, LCC Drafting Instructor, who has been actively involved in Lane’s sustainability 

initiatives has just been named a Sustainability Fellow in the Higher Education Association’s 

Sustainability Consortium (HSASC) which is part of the Association for the Advancement of 

Sustainability in Higher Education. 

 

Continuing Education: 
Contact: Jenette Kane, Director, Continuing Education, kanej@lanecc.edu, 541/463-5915 

 
On Dec 11

, 
2013, Senior Companion Program volunteer Betty Mendes, age 81, retired and was 

honored for her 18.5 years of dedicated service. Since June 1993, Betty has helped many frail elders in 

Junction City continue to live independently in their homes through her one-to-one weekly visits.  

 


